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In recent years we have seen incredible hurdles created in our housing market. Rent 

prices have skyrocketed and the ability to buy a home seems unattainable for many. 

The resulting economic instability and homelessness brought on by this and the 

many additional factors is clearly seen throughout our communities. To criminalize 

those who are seeking the ability to rest is not an answer to this community 

challenge. Please support this bill and give those who are experiencing these 

hardships a chance to rest so that they can continue to find pathways forward to 

more sustainable and equitable solutions for their wellness.   


